
From: Kienlen, Jordan G <Jordan.Kienlen@lumen.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2023 12:10 PM 
To: Sharon Barker <sharon.barker@ci.florence.or.us> 
Subject: Referral Request for new Dollar General retail store Hwy 101, North of Burger King 18-12-23-22-
06800 
  
Hello Sharon, 
  
Upon review, there will be no objec�on/conflict with Lumen facili�es with this project. If the new Dollar 
General wishes to have service connected to the new building, have them reach out to us directly so we 
can begin the planning process. 
  
If you have any ques�ons, please feel free to reach out at any �me. 
  
Thanks, 
  

 

Jordan Kienlen 
Local Network Implementa�on Engineer II 
112 E 10th Ave Eugene, OR 97401 
tel: 541-639-8358  |  cell: 541-613-8507 
jordan.kienlen@lumen.com 
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